We are excited about our future, WHO? Monrovia Elementary 5th graders and families
WHAT? 5th Grade Music Program, a musical accompaniment to the book. Featuring pieces created and played by the 5th graders.
WHEN? Thursday, December 10 2015 at 7 pm (students arrive at 6:45 pm) 
WHERE? Monrovia Elementary School Cafeteria


and we hope you join us as we 
express our excitement through instruments, singing and dance!
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YOU’RE INVITED!


Devan Cooney, Music
dcooney@m-gsd.org, (317) 966-2246 ext. 4306
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